From: Tom Forti <tom.forti@ironrangermn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 1:05 PM

To: Haddow, Ross (CI-StPaul) <ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: Final Documents

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Ross,

| can assure you that | did everything within reason, and within my power to attain the number of signatures required by
the City, including emailing, door knocking multiple times per house, and talking to customers who visit my

restaurant. Now having twice experienced the door knocking process, | can say with certainty that it is rather common
for people not to answer their doors. In addition, | used The City provided list that included both residents, and
businesses, to only have recently been told that in fact businesses do not qualify, thus changing the number of
sighatures required.

Thank you,

Tom Forti

Torn Foilli

IRON RANGER
1085 Grand Avenue
St Paul, MN 55105
P: 651.487.1913
C:612.750.8623



